
From: Ruff, Jennifer <JRUFF@c-span.org>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/5/2018 11:59:46 AM
Subject: Request: C-SPAN's Washington Journal

Good Afternoon,
 
The C-SPAN Bus is traveling across the U.S. to all the state capitals in celebration of the bus being on the road and 
reaching out to people all across America for the past 25 years. As part of our drive across America, our goal is to get 
as many governors, lieutenant governors & cabinet officials as we can on the morning call-in program, the 
Washington Journal, while the bus (which doubles as a mobile studio) is stopped outside the capitol building. Having 
said that, I wanted to see if Lt. Gov. Bryant would be available for an interview.
 
For this interview, we'd be looking for 20-30 minutes of Lt. Governor Bryant's time on Thursday, January 25th. We 
could do it anytime between 7-10a ET. He'd be asked a few questions by C-SPAN host Peter Slen & then we'd weave 
in viewer calls, with a special line set aside for South Carolina viewers. If 30 minutes – or even one of those mornings 
– doesn't work, let me know: we'd be more than happy to pre-tape a 7-10 minute interview with him ahead of time.
 
Interviews we've done so far on the bus are available on the C-SPAN Community page (just scroll down a bit): 
https://www.c-span.org/community.
 
Let me know if he'd be interested in joining us or if you have any questions.
 
Jenn Ruff
Producer, C-SPAN's Washington Journal
jruff@c-span.org
O: 202-626-4875
C: 703-624-2765
www.c-span.org/wj / Twitter: @cspanwj
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